
Trinity Episcopal Church, Bloomington Indiana 
Vestry Minutes 
Dec. 21, 2022 

 
In attendance: Rev. Matt, Deacon Connie, Earl Singleton, Todd May, Adriana Madiol, Susan Williams, 
Andrea Martinie-Eiler, Jim Skomp, Jane Crawford, Georgia Parham 
 
Guests: Nancy Hutchens, Nancy Hoke, Andy Hoover 
 
Opening prayer:  Georgia Parham 
 
Motion to approve November minutes: 
 Motion:  Todd May  
 2nd: Susan Williams 
 Unanimous  
 
Rector’s warden: Susan Williams has accepted Rev. Matt’s invitation to serve as Rector’s warden as Earl 
concludes his time on the Vestry. 
 
2023 Budget 
Andy Hoover presented the most recent information on the proposed 2023 budget. 

- Discussion around the anticipated reimbursement of Covid funds. We have applied, but we are 
unable to assume we can include in budget until we receive payment. 

- Need to continue to clarify process and track Outreach budget and disbursement of funds to 
grants and other recipients. Grants will not be advertised until mid-2023, with payments not 
anticipated until end of 3rd quarter. 

- Andy affirmed that we can see a more detailed monthly breakdown in the future to monitor 
larger discrepancies between income and expenses. 

- Big thanks to Finance Committee for their hard work on 2023 budget. 
 
In anticipation of more detailed budget numbers in January, the Vestry tabled the budget vote until the 
January 25 meeting.  

 
8:00  -  Closing prayer 
 


